Natalie Oliveras <noliveras@randolph-ma.gov>

Street Acceptances Continuance Request

Natalie Oliveras <noliveras@randolph-ma.gov>

Thu, Apr 25, 2024 at 9:27 AM
Draft To: Todd Sandler <todd@toddsandler.com>

On Thu, Apr 25, 2024 at 9:26 AM Todd Sandler <todd@toddsandler.com> wrote:
On behalf of the applicants, Mass Property Holdings LLC, and West Point Development Co., Inc., | kindly request a
continuance of the public hearings for the street acceptances of George M. Lovering Circle and McEnelly Rd. to June
10, 2024 when all the materials should be ready and will have been submitted to the Council for review. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

For Mass Property Holdings LLC and West Point Development Co., Inc.

Todd A. Sandler
Michael J. Kmito

Natalie Oliveras
Town Council Clerk
781-961-1909
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